From: <u>Council</u>

To: <u>Mark Personius; Matt Aamot; Becky Boxx; Ashley Ubil</u>

Subject: FW: Testimony from BNSF opposing proposed moratorium renewal

Date: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 11:41:37 AM

Attachments: Letter -- Whatcom Moratorium -- 6.2.20 (Final).pdf

From: Hellman, Johan < Johan. Hellman@BNSF.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 11:11 AM

To: Council <Council@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Rud Browne <RBrowne@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Todd Donovan <TDonovan@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Tyler Byrd <TByrd@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Kathy Kershner <KKershne@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Ben Elenbaas <BElenbaa@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Barry Buchanan <BBuchana@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Carol Frazey <CFrazey@co.whatcom.wa.us>

Subject: Testimony from BNSF opposing proposed moratorium renewal

All:

Please see the attached comments from the BNSF Railway urging your opposition to the proposed extension of the Cherry Point Moratorium, scheduled for consideration at the Whatcom County Council meeting tonight (6/2) at 6 p.m.

We urge your opposition to this measure.

Sincerely,

Johan

Johan Hellman | Executive Director of Public Affairs | BNSF Railway